
100th
Day of School

Dear Families,

Our hundredth day of school is fast approaching. IF our calculations 
are correct and we don’t have any snow days, then we will 
celebrate 100 days of learning on WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31st!!!!!!!!! To 
help us celebrate, we are asking everyone to come in a t-shirt that 
has been decorated with 100 things. 

Some ideas from previous years have been:

• 100 googly eyes

• 100 thumb prints

• 100 buttons

• 100 ribbons

(some have attempted 100 stickers but they will fall off throughout 
the day )

Start working on it now and make sure to wear your shirt on 
January 31st, We can’t wait to see all the creative t-shirts!

Thanks,

The Kindergarten Discovery Team


